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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these 
should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to 

the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Forgiveness 

“Forgiveness is a virtue of the brave.” Indira Gandhi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
 

It may only have been a four-day week in school, but what a busy week it has been!  
 
Year 5 have been enjoying a fun week away in the Isle of Wight and we look forward to 
welcoming them back this afternoon.  We have been in regular contact with them during the 
week and we hear they have been very well behaved and have been having a wonderful 
time. Thank you to Mrs Crinall and Mrs Chawla for organising the trip, and to Mrs Crinall, Mr 
Corke and Mrs Rogerson who have given up their time this week to accompany the children. 
 
On Wednesday, we were treated to our first class assembly of the year (something we have 
not been able to do in school for a long time). It was so lovely to welcome so many visitors 
into school who came along to watch Year 4’s assembly. They did a superb job of 
entertaining us and teaching us all about the Tudors. Thank you to Mrs Place and Mrs Stock 
for all their hard work putting the assembly together. 
 
We wish our Year 6 class good luck for next week when they will be taking their SATs in 
mathematics, reading, spelling, grammar and punctuation.  They have worked very hard in 
preparation and we are very proud of the determined and conscientious attitude they have 
shown over the last few weeks. We know that they will do their very best – good luck Year 6!  
 
Have a relaxing and enjoyable weekend. 
 

Miss Macklearn 
Deputy Headteacher 
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ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 25th April  
 

CLASS % 

Friendship 96.67 

Endurance 100 

Peace      96.67 

Forgiveness      99.33 

Reverence         95.67 

Service      98.15 

Justice   97.93 
 

  

   
Well done to Endurance Class for achieving the best 
attendance for this week 

 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Sophia P 

Endurance class  Elodie 

Peace class  Marli  

Forgiveness class  Joshua  

Reverence class  Emma J 

Service class  Whole Class 

Justice class  George 
 
 
 

PART TIME CLASS TEACHER VACANCY  
(starting September 2022) at Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
We have a vacancy for a Part Time Class Teacher, 
starting September 2022, Please click on the link below 
for further details and information about the application 
process if it is of interest. Please feel free to contact the 
school if you require any further information. 
https://www.eteach.com/job/part-time-teacher-1234547  
 
 
 

ANXIETY- RAISING AWARENESS, 
WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 
Charlie Pratten, school health nurse, is coming into 
school on Thursday 9th June to talk to parents about 
anxiety in children. Her presentation will offer parents an 
insight in to children’s worries and give strategies to 
support children in coping with their fears. It will be in 
the school hall from 8.45am-9.45am and Charlie will be 
happy to answer your questions at the end. 
To sign up please visit www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and 
enter the code unaxq 

YEAR 5 SINGING FESTIVAL  
Practise; 

On the afternoon of Tuesday 17 May - Year 5 will be 

walking to Nelson School to practise their songs with 

both Nelson and St Edmund's for the Richmond 

Singing Festival. We will leave at approximately 1 pm 

and will be back at Bishop Perrin for the end of the 

school day. 

 

Performance; 

The performance itself is on Monday 13th June at 

11:15 at the Rose Theatre Kingston. Tickets will go on 

general sale from Tuesday 31st May via Richmond 

Music Trust’s website 

https://www.richmondmusictrust.org.uk/site/schools/sin

ging-festival/  

 

Year 5 will be travelling by coach to the Festival on the 

13th June, along with St Edmunds and Nelson School 

children, the cost of the transport will be shared 

between the three schools and parents will need to 

cover this cost. As soon as we have ascertained the 

coach cost we will send a further notification out to you 

all.   

 

Mrs Place 

 

https://www.eteach.com/job/part-time-teacher-1234547
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/
https://www.richmondmusictrust.org.uk/site/schools/singing-festival/
https://www.richmondmusictrust.org.uk/site/schools/singing-festival/
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EDUCATIONAL VISITS  

 

YEAR R 

On Wednesday 8th June 2022, Reception Class will visit 

Bocketts Farm.   

 

They will leave school at 09:00 AM, travelling by coach, 

and return by 3:00PM.  

 

The cost for this trip is £12.60.  This trip has been 

subsidised by the School Association.  Payment can be 

made online by visiting  

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool 

please make your payment by Wednesday 1st June. 

 

Packed Lunch - 

Every child in the class is entitled to receive a packed 

lunch provided by the school caterers. To order one 

please follow the steps in the email sent to you this week 

and complete your food order by 25th May. Alternatively, 

you can provide your child with a packed lunch from 

home. 

 

YEAR 1 

On Thursday 12th May 2022, Year 1 will visit the Museum 
of Richmond travelling by Southwest Trains.  
 
Packed Lunch – thank you to those who have ordered a 
school provided packed lunch, this has been ordered with 
the catering team ahead of next week’s trip. If you haven’t 
ordered a school provided lunch please provide your child 
with one from home for the trip on Thursday 12th May.  
 
Children must wear school uniform and all children will 
need to bring their water bottle with them on the trip. 
 

YEAR 2 
On Thursday 9th June 2022, Year 2 will visit London Zoo, 
travelling by coach. 
 
The cost for this trip is £13.50.  This trip has been 
subsidised by the School Association.  Payment can be 
made online by visiting  
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool 
Please make your payment ASAP is this is now 
overdue.    
 
Lunch option - every child in the class is entitled to receive 

a packed lunch provided by the school caterers, an email 

has been sent to you with details on how to book this 

lunch, alternativity you can provide your child with a 

packed lunch from home. 

YEAR 3 

Year 3 will be visiting Twickenham Stadium on Tuesday 

14th June. They will take part in a tour and murder mystery 

detective workshop. 

 

Children will use the local bus to and from Bishop Perrin 

School to Twickenham Stadium.  

 

The cost for this trip is £8.50, please visit 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/  to 

complete this payment by 5th June. 

 

You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch for 

this trip and their bottle of water. Children will need to wear 

their school uniform. 

 

YEAR 4 

Year 4 will visit Kew Gardens on Thursday 30th June via 

the local train system. The cost for this trip is £5.00, please 

visit the link below and make your payment by Monday 16th 

May. https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/ 

 

Year 4 will also be visiting Hampton Court on Friday 27th 

May via coach, thank you for making the trip payment. 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform and bring a 

packed lunch for both trips. Please make sure your child 

has a bottle of water with them. 

 

YEAR 5 

On Wednesday 29th June, Year 5 will visit the theatre to 

watch A Midsummer Night's Dream. Travelling via local 

train service. 

 

The cost for this is £3.00 per child, the trip has been 

subsidised by the School Association. Please visit 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool to 

make payment for this trip by Friday 20th May. 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform and bring a 

packed lunch for Wednesday 29th June.  

 

YEAR 6 

On the 20th June Year 6 will make a return trip to Squires 

Garden Centre. Taking back their planted potatoes to turn 

them into chips, permission forms will be with you shortly.  

 

We are also looking into a potential trip for the summer 

term. School calendar and venue availability permitting, we 

will look to proceed and share more detail with you soon.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/
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SCHOOL OPEN MORNING –  
Thursday 26th May 
 
On Thursday 26th May 09:00 – 11:00 AM we will hold a 
School Open Morning here at Bishop Perrin Primary 
School. 
 
This is a great opportunity for you to see first-hand what 
school is like for your child, for many of you it will be 
your first experience inside our school due to the 
pandemic preventing this previously. Your child(ren) are 
looking forward to sharing their work, classroom and we 
also encourage you to explore the wider school and 
other year groups.  
 
Your child will be sharing further detail with you in the 
coming week, but for now, here’s some important 
information about the morning; 
 
• Doors will open at 8.45am, please make your way to 
the Main Hall for Mr Corke’s welcome  
 
• Parents will be asked to sign in and out of the building 
for fire regulations. If it is dry we will aim to set these 
tables up in the forecourt to ease the pressure coming 
in to the building 
 
• Buggies/pushchairs will need to be left outside (at the 
owners’ risk) as they will be hazardous in the event of 
fire/evacuation 
 
• If anyone has a disability and requires help/support, 
please let us know in advance 
 
• Parents must only use the Visitor Toilet – opposite 
schools main office, not staff or children’s toilets 
 
• After Mr Corke’s welcome in the Hall parents will then 
be able to visit their child’s class and encouraged to 
also visit the other classes around the school 
 
• Grandparents are also welcome to attend 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Event 

12th May YR1 to Museum of Richmond 

12th May YR6 SATs Picnic 

13th May YR2 Scooter Training 

16th May School Photos; Classes, Teams/Groups 

19th May Y5 A Midsummer Night's Dream Workshop 

23rd May YR6 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

24th May YR5 to Ss Philip and James Church 

26th May Open School  Morning 

27th May YR4 to Hampton Court 

 
30th May – 
3rd  June 
 

Half Term 
 

6th June INSET DAY 

7th June Children Return 

8th June YR R Bocketts Farm 

9th June YR2 London Zoo 

9th June 
Anxiety- Raising Awareness, Workshop For 
Parents 

14th June YR6 Wimbledon Synagogue Virtual Tour 

14th June YR 3 Twickenham Stadium  

20th June YR6 To Squires Garden Centre 

21st June YR2 St Augustine’s Church  

27th June  YR5 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

29th June YR5 Orange Tree Theatre  

30th June YR4 Kew Gardens 


